

Board of Ethics – City of Stamford 888 Washington Boulevard Stamford, CT 06901

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

POSTED: DECEMBER 13, 2021

TO: LYDA RUIJTER, TOWN AND CITY CLERK

FROM: KIMBERLY HAWRELUK, HUMAN RESOURCES

SUBJECT: BOARD OF ETHICS MEETING – DECEMBER 15, 2021

Please be advised that the Board of Ethics Regular Meeting scheduled to be held remotely on **December 15, 2021** at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled.

The next Regular Meeting of the Board of Ethics is scheduled to be held remotely on **January 19, 2022** at 7:00 p.m. Remote access information will be provided at a later date.

CC: File